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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
 
Psalm 8:1, “O Lord our Lord, how excellent is thy name in all the earth! who hast set thy glory above the heavens.” 
 
Greetings from across the ocean! 
 
Where has all the time gone? I can’t believe it is already July, and this year is half over.  I’m reminded of James 4:14, “Whereas ye 
know not what shall be on the morrow. For what is your life? It is even a vapour, that appeareth for a little time, and then 
vanisheth away.” We should all be reminded of the urgency to reach those around the world with the Gospel of Jesus Christ! Let 
each of us ask ourselves the question, “What is your life?” Is it one that is being used in the propagation of the Gospel? 
 
Since our last prayer letter, the Lord has opened the door into another village to present the Gospel message. The name of the 
village is Pehleng, which is about a 5-minute drive from the village of Tomworolong. We are picking up the people in this village 
on our bus route and taking them to our services in Tomworolong. We praise the Lord that, in one of our Sunday morning 
services, a husband and wife from Pehleng accepted Jesus Christ as their personal Saviour! Please pray for Billsiano and 
Gersehna. Since receiving Christ, they have been faithful in bringing all their children and attending our Sunday and mid-week 
services. Others were coming, but as soon as we started picking people up to come to the Baptist Church, the opposition started 
from the Catholic Church. One lady from the Catholic Church would stand at the road and scold the children as they walked past 
her house to get on our truck. She told them when they got back from church, she was going to beat them up and their mother. 
Please pray that they will stay faithful in the midst of opposition, I tried to encourage them by telling them “If the devil is mad, you 
are doing something right.” Pray for us, that we will have wisdom in reaching the people in these two villages! 
  
Priscilla will officially be in the 7th grade starting in August!! Junior High, here we come!!!!!   Homeschooling this year was a big 
adjustment for her, but she finished up the year with excellent grades. Please keep her in your prayers…one of the hardest things 
in another culture is finding children her age that she can play and spend time with that are from Christian homes.   

 
We praise the Lord for each of you who have been so faithful in your prayers and financial support of our family and the ministry 
here on Pohnpei.  
 
Note: If you would like to receive our prayer letters via e-mail instead of through the mail you can contact me at the e-mail address 
below with your e-mail information. 
                                                                                                                                                                   
E-mail address:  g3milgrim@yahoo.com 
 
Your Servants to Micronesia, 
    
George, Patty and Priscilla 
Grace              
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